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Friday 21st June 2024 
Re: Evidence Me 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The relationship between home and school is really important and your support in your child’s education 
is very important to us and your child.  
 

The Early Learning Goals cover your child’s learning in Literacy and Maths in addition to their 
communication and language skills, their personal, social and emotional development and the co-
ordination of their gross and fine motor skills. There are so many areas that you will see them grow and 
achieve at home as well as in school.  
 
To help you share the skills your child is developing at school and the experiences they have, we use X 
(formally known as Twitter). To enable parents, carers and family members to share achievements and 
skills that we might not see in school we use of an online programme called ‘Evidence Me’. This enables 
you to contribute to your child’s observation portfolio by uploading your own observations and pictures 
of the skills they are learning at home which we can share in class and encourage in school.  
 

On your own pictures, you can add your comments and feedback by simply clicking ‘Edit observation 
details’ then scrolling down to the parent notes section. Only you and the class teacher will see your 
comments. We cannot reply directly to these comments but it can help your child’s teacher to know if it 
was an independent achievement or supported by someone at home.  
 

Parent participation is optional, but we really recommend getting involved. You will receive notifications 
on the email address that you have submitted to school. The first email will come from 
support@2eskimos.com asking you to confirm that you would like to participate. Please make sure you 
check your spam/junk inbox as sometimes emails can get lost in there. If your child attended St Wilfrid’s 
Nursery and you have already set up your account, it will be automatically transferred to their Reception 
class.  
 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
The website http://help.evidence.me/parent-share/help-for-parents/ also provides further information 
and guidance. 
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs K. Newman     
Deputy Headteacher         
Early Years Phase Leader 
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